
Urging Rotarians to seek solutions 
for the public good, North Augusta 
City Administrator Todd Glover, 
himself a Rotarian,  detailed the 
development and progress of 
the new riverside enhancement 
project  creating South Carolina’s  
“Riverfront”.  Recalling how 
the Renaissance vision of two 
decades ago has become the 
reality of North Augusta’s riverfront 
today, Glover focused in part on 
the astonishing growth potential 
projected with the development 
of the  U.S. Army cyber center 
activities at Fort Gordon, GA 
and the influx of new residents 

who will require housing and 
municipal services.  Coincidence 
played a part in the good fortune 
of the North Augusta project as 
Glover recalled receiving a call 
from Augusta Green Jackets 
management inquiring about 
the possibility of creating a new 
ball park in North Augusta.  Fast 
forward to the summer of 2018 
as the Green Jackets and the city 
opened a brand new and beautiful 
facility that, to date, has received 
two national awards.  Displaying 
an impressive video portraying 
the riverside project to include 
condominiums, apartments and  
retail shopping,  Glover detailed 
society’s changing demographics 
and how North August’s new jewel 
will be an important attraction in 
the region’s future.
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CLUB SERVICE 

4-Way Test—
9/17 Corey Feraldi
9/24 Tom Hallman

September Greeters-
Jerry Hughson & Mick Fekula

GUESTS		
Audrey Gracemyers	 SAHS
Jahleel Johnsin		  AHS
Todd Glover			   guest speaker
Rosey Sorenson	 Al Sorensen
Andrea Gregory		 Charissa Matthews
Aimee Rushton		  Betty Ryberg
Jeanine Glover		  Jennifer Hart

 Margarita Make-Ups 
The Willcox

5:15 pm - 6:15pm
Last Wednesday of  each month 

2018-2019
9/26, 10/24, 11/28, 12/19, 1/30, 

2/27, 3/27, 4/24, 5/29, 6/26
Remember to turn-in your Make-up 

to the Sergeant-at-ArmsYou don’t need a make-up!!
 Just come spend time with fellow Rotarians

Interact 
Fundraiser Fatz

 
Please plan to attend a pan-
cake  breakfast fundraiser 

run by the Aiken High School 
Interact Club, sponsored by 
the Rotary Club of Aiken on 

October 13, 8-10:00 am, tick-
ets are $10.00 each. All tips, 
and profits from ticket sales 
will benefit the Alzheimer’s 
Association.  Contact Linda 

Strojan for tickets.



PROGRAM TODAY 

Tray Traxler 
School Finance

FUTURE PROGRAMS 
September
Basic Education and Literacy Month

September
Sep 24- 	 Marti Healey, Author

BIRTHDAYS

John McMichael		 17 September
Lessie Price			   17 September
Pat Moore			   22 September
Frank Townsend	 22 September
Bob Pistole			   21 September
Bill Benton			   23 September

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES
Sandra Jordan				   09/17/12
Carolyn Emanuel-McClain	 09/20/10		
Chuck Martin				    09/22/97

Bob Erikson

Classification:
 Manufacturing-Industrial

Date of  Induction: 06/25/2018

Mick Fekula

Classification: 
University-Professor

Date of  Induction: 09/28/2015

Save the Date 
October 6, 2018

STUDENT GUEST
The Club will be hosting students each month 
(September-May) from the following schools: 

Aiken High, Aiken Performing Arts, Mead Hall, 
South Aiken Baptist and South Aiken High.

To provide them with the best experience and 
representation of  our Club, a member will be 

designated as their Host for the month in which 
they attend. Therefore, we need your support in 
volunteering as a host! We currently only have 

3 members signed up.

If  you are interested and willing to serve the 
Club and these students in this capacity, please 
email Derek Herron, Student Guest Host Coor-

dinator, directly to schedule. 
derek.herron@scouting.org

City Council honored Dr. Fred An-
drea for his service to the Communi-

ty!!!  Mayor Osbon said he had big shoes 
to fill when Fred turned our Rotary 

leadership over to him and he was there 
when Fred Cavannaugh turned the City 
leadership over to Rick- his community 

impact has been vital.


